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sdc33@comcast.net
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

regulation of retail forex

Hello,
This message is in regards to the subjectline. The I.D. # is RIN3038-AC61. Please do not add any

additional regulations to the U.S. forex market. It’s one of the only chances a small time trader has to make
a little money, especially in this economy. I am new at forex trading and plan to continue to study and learn
so that I can supplement my income. If you impose the regulations proposed, it will virtually put me out of
operation before I even get started. Can’t the Gov’t stay out of anything?

Thankyou!

Scott D. Cousins

Pittsburgh, PA


